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INFORMATIONAL ITEM 
 
April 19, 2010 
 
To: Board of Education Members 
From: Joanne Rathunde 
Subject: Technology Report 
 
Our technology plan has been reviewed and we had 3 minor areas to revise.  We 
will be resubmitting our revisions by the last week of April and we should get 
approval upon the completion of our second reading.  I will post the complete 
plan on our website as soon as we have a green light. 
 
I’m looking forward to everyone meeting the new addition to the tech department.  
Israel “Izzy” Llamas could not be at the board meeting because he is in a 
graduate program that meets on Monday evenings.  He is a very enthusiastic, 
highly recommended young man who is very excited about this career 
advancement.  We look forward to his start date of June 1st. 
 


